
Dear <insert partner name> , 
 
More than ever, the bodies of water in our region [option to insert specific names of bodies of 
water] are unsafe this season due to flooding and run-off. Our region has already had to 
contend with numerous drowning related tragedies that were completely preventable.  
Unfortunately, the reality is that supervision is not enough and our region’s public health 
leaders are recommending that our communities stay out of the water as the safest measure of 
protection.  
 
As such, [insert county/health department] has created a regional water safety and drowning 
prevention campaign that targets those most at risk in Central California. Given that most 
drowning events occur between May - August, we kindly ask that you broadcast these 
resources on your platforms to inform our community and raise awareness.  
 
It is critical that we band together to spread awareness of the risks of this drowning and we 
would be eternally grateful for your support in spreading and sharing these resources widely.  
 
With gratitude,  
<Insert LHD name>  
 


